
To Productivity Commission 
 
Staff at our Preschool were excited to read the above Draft report 
 
We ask that the workplace findings are converted into concrete recommendations 
and we strongly support recommendation 3.5. 
 
With Thanks  
 
Megan Parkes  
Director  
Wallsend Community Preschool 
 


